
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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07 July 2021 
 
 
  
Dear Parent / Carer  
  

Charity Champions House Event – Swan House 
  
As you are aware, The Buckingham School are running a week of House events to raise money for 
local charities.  Swan House are raising money for the Oli Hilsdon Foundation. 
 
The Oli Hilsdon Foundation funds brain tumour research, in loving memory of Oli Hilsdon, who lost 
his battle with Glioblastoma Multiforme – a malignant Grade IV brain tumour – in January 2019, just 
10 days before his 27th birthday. 
 
We are hosting a series of events at school on Friday, 9th July, and would really appreciate any 
support to help us raise as much money as possible for this wonderful charity. Any donation, 
however small would be gratefully appreciated. 
 
We will be selling Pizza, Cakes, Drinks, Hot Chocolate, Sweets, Stickers and Jewellery on the day, 
along with a Penalty Shoot Out competition to win a huge sweets and treats hamper! 
 
I am also auctioning a package consisting of 5 hours of online private GCSE Maths tuition with a 
local Maths Tutor which is worth £150. Lessons will be online via Zoom and must be taken between 
September and December. This would be a fantastic opportunity to support your child’s Maths 
learning at any stage, but may especially be of benefit to our Year 11 students. If you would like to 
bid for this item please email me at awallace@buckinghamschool.org with your bid and I will contact 
the winner by Thursday, 15th July. Any bids accepted, so come on and grab yourself a bargain! 
 
Finally, I have set up a Just Giving page. Any donation, however small, would be greatly 
appreciated. Please use the following link if you would like to donate. 
https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/mypage/swanhousefundraiser 
 
Thank you so much for your support! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wallace 
Head of Swan House 
awallace@buckinghamschool.org 
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